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I support HB 2036 is written by Pat Proctor without amendments as a disabled Vietnam veteran 
who put my life on the line for the freedoms enjoyed by all.  I think it shows respect to allow all 
compensated disabled veterans some tax relief. Simply because we served our country and 
came back with disabilities should be enough to pass this bill.  You owe your freedom to the US 
Veteran. 
 
If this bill is passed as written we will continue to shop in our city and county paying local and 
state taxes.   If this bill is not passed, the veterans will remember the elected officials who 
opposed it and we will spend our money at the commissary and exchange rather than give a 
penny in taxes to our local government. 
 
Leonard Russell 
 


